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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  
 TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE FOR 
“pARTy OF THE YEAR ~ PAINT THE TOWN,” 
A BENEFIT FOR THE ART LEAGUE OF OCEAN CITY 
  
OCEAN CITY, MD — August 29, 2019 — The Art League of Ocean 
City announces that tickets are now on sale for “pARTy of the 
Year: Paint the Town” on Wednesday, Sept. 11 at 6:30 p.m. at the 
Aloft Hotel in Ocean City. 
  
The annual event is a benefit for the nonprofit Art League of 
Ocean City, which operates the Ocean City Center for the Arts, 
and allows the Arts Center to remain free to the public and open 
daily year round. Funds raised also provide critical funding for the 
operations for the Arts Center and its youth and community 
outreach programs. 
  
The event will be held at the new bayfront Aloft Hotel, 4501 
Coastal Hwy. in Ocean City. Tickets are $125 and available by 
calling the Art League at 410-524-9433 or online at 
artleagueofoceancity.org/party. 
  
Guests will enjoy heavy hors d’oeuvres by Taste Events, sushi by 
Nori Sushi, and an open bar. Plead the 5th will perform with live 
music and dancing, and interactive art surprises will be scattered 
throughout the party, including art being created on the spot. 
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The party will also be the last chance to buy raffle tickets for a trip 
for two, including airfare, to Florence, Italy, as the winner will be 
drawn and announced that evening. Raffle tickets are $100 each, and 
only 300 tickets will be sold. You need not be present to win. Raffle 
tickets are available online at artleagueofoceancity.org/party or by 
calling the Arts Center. They will also be available at the party, 
unless the 300 limit has been reached. 
  
“This truly is the ‘pARTy of the Year’ in Ocean City,” Rina Thaler, 
executive director of the Art League, said. “When a group of 
artists with their creative imaginations throw a party, you never 
know what is going to happen, but you can be sure it will be a lot 
of fun. Guests can have a great time and know they are supporting 
a great cause.” 
  
 The Ocean City Center for the Arts at 502 94th Street is the home 
of the Art League of Ocean City, a non-profit organization 
dedicated to bringing the visual arts to the community through 
education, exhibits, scholarship, programs and community art 
projects. More information is available at 410-524-9433 or 
artleagueofoceancity.org. 
  
                                                                           ### 
EDITORS: Party Logo attached. 
  
Elaine Bean 
Publicity & Marketing Coordinator 
Art League of Ocean City 
Ocean City Center for the Arts 
cell 443-944-3398 

http://artleagueofoceancity.org/party
http://artleagueofoceancity.org/


�


